
Swann Keys Civic Association 

June 4, 2024 

 

Opening pool on June 8 and 9th, 2024 for swim at your own risk activities: 

Many members of our community have asked to have swim at your own risk sessions prior to 

normal opening of the pool with lifeguard coverage on June 15th.  The Board has agreed to open 

the pool from 10:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. on Saturday, June 8th and Sunday, June 9th under our 

swim at your own risk and general pool rules with Swann Keys Pool Monitors acting as 

supervisors during these time periods. We will consider this opening as part of our efforts to 

determine if the behaviors of pool users in these sessions are such that we can approve more of 

them in the future.  Here are some items for all S@OR pool users: 

• Monitors are granted the authority necessary to supervise pool activities by the Swann 

Keys Board of Directors. 

• Monitors will be given a badge that supports their authority. 

• Use of the pool is a privilege, not a right. 

• Pool users that act inappropriately toward Pool monitors may lose their privileges. 

• Swann Keys Pool Monitors may be present for general supervision but they are not 

trained lifeguards. 

• Monitors have the authority to ask swimmers to leave the pool. 

• Monitors have the authority to close the pool in the event of weather issues. 

• Monitors help confirm pool users have the right to be there and have a FOB to support 

their right. 

• Monitors help observe actions within the pool area and advise users of rule violation and 

request compliance. 

• Monitors will provide the Chairpersons of the Pool Committee with information 

regarding rule violation and their general experience during their coverage periods. 

• All persons using the pool do so at their own risk and Swann Keys Civic Association and 

our pool monitors are not responsible for any accidents or injuries that occur during 

S@OR sessions. 

• All S@OR swimmers and/or their guardians must sign a liability waiver. 

• Swann Keys Pool Monitors help confirm liability waivers were completed. 

 

Watch for more info before the end of the week! 

Sue Tucker, Communications Chairperson & Dwain Shearer, President SKCA 


